
 

Welcome! 

How great is our God! I am so glad you have come to worship 

with us and give Him the praise He deserves. 

We have been walking through the Gospel of Mark and this 

week we will talk about family. All of us have family and when 

we think of it our families can either bring up good feelings or 

bad ones. But have you ever considered the people you call 

“family” may not be your only family? Or even your “first” family? This is 

what Jesus talks about in Mark 3 and we will take a deep look at it today. 

If you are visiting, drop by the Starting Point to learn more about our 

church and also get a free gift! And for anyone with us today,  I want to  

encourage you to get connected to our ministries, Life Groups, and service 

opportunities at the Starting Point in the Worship Center.  

Danny Berry 

Lead Pastor 

CCCC’s Men’s Ministry hosts Men’s Group every 

Monday night at 8:00pm. Coffee and conversation 

take place from 8:00 to 8:30, with prayer and            

discussion beginning at 8:30. Please contact Lead 

Pastor, Danny Berry, with any questions. 

CCCC will offer a Baptism class for children            

considering baptism and their parents on                         

December 4th and 11th at 8:45am. Please mark your 

“My Response” card or contact the church office to 

sign up. 

To prepare the campus for the holiday season, 

CCCC will hold a church work day this Wednesday, 

November 9th from 9:00am to 2:00pm. Lunch will 

be provided. If you would like to volunteer, please 

mark your “My Response” card or contact the 

church office. 

This week Travis will begin a four week long classed 

called “Dare to be Uncommon”. The class will be 

immediately following worship service in the        

conference room in the church office. 
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November 6, 2022 

It’s time for Operation Christmas Child 2022.  You 

can pick up your shoeboxes in the foyer after              

worship today.  They are due back no later than 

November 13th.  If you have any questions, see         

Jenni or Jessi Risch 

CCCC’s annual Chili Cookoff/Christmas decorating 

event will take place Sunday, November 13th at 

5:00pm. We will have a chili cookoff at 5:00pm and 

will decorate the church campus for Christmas 

afterward. If you would like to sign up for this event, 

please mark your “My Response” card or contact 

the church office. 

The Western Wayne Food Pantry is collecting  

money for “Thanksgiving in a Bag” to provide 

Thanksgiving meals to patrons. $20 will supply an 

entire bag. However, any donations are welcome. 

There are envelopes on the seats, or you can contact 

Jenni Risch with any questions. 

CCCC’s annual Thanksgiving service/dinner will 

take place Sunday, November 20th at 10:00am in 

the Ministry Center. If you would like to bring a side 

or dessert, please mark your “My Response” card 

or contact Shelby at the church office. 

CCCC will take a group Christmas caroling on   

Sunday, December 11th at 4:00pm. If you would like 

to participate, please mark your “My Response” 

card or contact the church office. 


